
 

RINK PROTECTION MATS 

 
 

As we are in a period of more unsettled weather with occasional 

heavy rain showers, members are reminded that the rink protection 

mats must be deployed when the sign is up at the entrance to the 

green.  

 

Even if the sign is not up members are asked to use their discretion 

should they find that the green is cutting up and you are making 

divots when bowling. If this is happening you should immediately put 

the protection mats down.  

 

Green teams are also reminded to assess the playing surface each 

morning and to consult with your team leader or Norman if in doubt. 

 

I’m sure you all agree that our green has been fabulously maintained 

by Norman and his team throughout the season to date, but it is the 

responsibility of all members to help keep it in tip-top condition as 

we draw closer to the culmination of the season and our finals 

weekend. 

 

If in doubt, please put them down! - thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Tony Burdin, 

Club Secretary. 

 

1st August 2025 


